
The Idaho Centennial Trail/Wyoming Teton Pass Centennial Trail 

project has seen significant delays this construction season. As a 

result, it will not be completed this fall and is now in a winter 

shutdown status. None of the structural elements will be completed 

this year. The trail itself is nearly complete through the earthwork 

phase and is ready for the road base to be placed prior to final 

paving when work resumes in the spring.  
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Idaho Centennial Trail/Wyoming Teton Pass Centennial Trail 

Construction Activities & Upcoming Work 

Western Federal Lands Highway Division 

Project Numbers: 

ID DOT T 33(1) & 

WY DOT 22(1) 

 

FHWA Contact: 

Rodney ‘Blaine’ Johnson 

Email: rodney.johnson @   

dot.gov 

Cell: 360-852-5866 

 

Project Partner: 

USFS 

 

Contractor:  

Yale Creek Inc. 

Shelly, Idaho 

 

Notice to Proceed:  

February 15, 2021 

 

Fixed Completion Date: 

October 29, 2021 

Project Website: https://highways.dot.gov/federal-lands/projects/id/dot-t-
33-1 
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